
 
November 27, 2019 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Health Department Closed Nov. 28-29 
to Observe Thanksgiving 

DUPAGE COUNTY—The DuPage County Health Department's Public 
Health Centers in Addison, Lombard, West Chicago, Westmont and Wheaton 
will be closed on Thursday, Nov. 28 and Friday, Nov. 29, 2019 in observance 
of Thanksgiving. 
  
The Crisis Hotline (630) 627-1700 will remain in operation. 
  
All offices will open at their regular times on Monday, Dec. 2, 2019. 

### 


